
‘1

From: Missy Jacobs
To: ST. ReculatoryCounsel
Subject: fee Increase
Date: Monday, July 30, 2018 6:08:29 PM

I am totally against the proposed raising of fees for massage therapists.
Many Massage Therapists do not make it their primary occupation, some working part time as massage therapists.
The increased fees would cause a burden to those therapists.

Jam not in favor of increased fees for that reason.

Sincerely,
Missy Straub Jacobs,
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